
Famous Five and South stands
closed for Betfred League Cup
ties

Tickets for Hibs’ two Betfred Cup matches at home to Alloa
Athletic and Arbroath are now on general sale, with a Family
Ticket Package
available to both Season Ticket holders and non-Season Ticket
holders for the
games.

Due to work being completed on upgrading the turnstiles
around the ground, the Famous Five (Upper and Lower) and South
(Upper and
Lower, East side) will be closed for the match.

Hibs supporters will be able to purchase seats in the West
(Upper and Lower) and East Stands, with opposition supporters
in the South
Lower (West side).
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As a result, there will be no seat reservation period for
these two matches for Season Ticket holders, with all tickets
available on a
first-come, first-served basis.

Season Ticket cards will not be in use for these matches –
all tickets will be in paper form (from the Ticket Office or
print at home) and
mobile  ticketing  (please  note  mobile  ticketing  is  not
currently  available,  and
the club will confirm details in due course).

Tickets for both games can be purchased online, by calling
0844  844  1875  and  selecting  option  1,  or  visiting  the
Hibernian  Ticket  Office
in person during opening hours.

Season Ticket holders will be eligible for money off their
ticket and they should sign into their e-ticketing account to
be able to see
their discounted prices for the matches.


